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A true local, born in Busselton a small 
coastal town just 30 minutes from Margaret 
River, David began working in vineyards at 
18 which sparked a passion for wine and 
viticulture. He continued to work for local 
wineries while completing his Bachelor of 
Science in Viticulture and Oenology at 
Curtin University. Aside from his experience 
in Margaret River, David has also worked in 
the Rutherglen and Great Western regions of 
Victoria and in the Rhone Valley, France. 
Joining Cape Mentelle in April 2014, David 
shares our dedication to sustainability and 
innovation. With over 15 years wine 
experience under his belt, David is focused 
on creating a strong, proud and passionate 
team.

Ensuring that the Cape Mentelle vineyards 
provide our winemakers with grapes of the 
highest quality and unlocking the secrets of 
growing Australia’s best Cabernet Sauvignon
are David’s ongoing ambitions. When he is
not in the vineyards he enjoys spending time 
with his young family and exploring the 
beautiful remote coastlines of the region.




